
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CMWA Board Meeting 
September 13, 2017 
7:00 pm 
www.cmwa.us 
 
The Board of Directors of the Crawford Mesa Water Association met at the Maloney House in 
Hotchkiss. There was not a Board quorum for the meeting. The meeting in August had been 
cancelled due to Fair week. 
 
John and Mary Martindale were present to discuss the possibility of installing a water tap to their 
home on Fruitland Mesa Road. Their real estate agent was present also, Myles Roberts. They had 
already submitted a letter to be added to the waiting list.  Marici found that they had been removed 
from the waiting list because they had been to the board before and it was determined that they could 
not be serviced.  They will be added back on the list where they were removed.  Discussed them 
coming off of JP Coats line.  They are aware that if the pressure is low they would have to install a 
pressure pump. They are also aware of what their responsibility would be as far as the installation 
and cost. 
 
Lawrence Zeldenthuis asked Marici to inquire from the Board about him purchasing a water tap from 
Larry Allen.  Larry has one inactive tap.  It would be installed sometime next spring at 37064 
Grandview Mesa Rd.  This is 80 acres north of Mark Lubin.  Our water line runs through that 
property.  It was discussed with the Manager’s and agreed that this should not be a problem.  
Marici will let him know. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
    
Board members present were Dave Young and Lynn French. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


